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Kelly Lush

From: Rural Ontario Municipal Association <events@roma.on.ca>
Sent: October-16-20 7:01 AM
To: Kelly Lush
Subject: ROMA Virtual Conference 2021: Registration Open
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 The ROMA Board is pleased to launch its 2021 virtual conference: 

Connecting Rural Ontario, January 25th -26th 

Connecting with each other and the province has never been more 
important. The 2021 virtual ROMA Annual Conference is an opportunity to 
connect with colleagues and the province and learn from experts on 
important rural issues. As in previous years the 2021 Conference will 
feature Minister’s Forums, provincial delegation meetings, networking 
opportunities and much more. 

ROMA is pleased to announce Chantal Hébert, national affairs writer for 
the Toronto Star, guest for the magazine L’Actualité and a regular 
commentator on CBC’s The National’s weekly At Issue panel, as the 
conference opening keynote Ms. Hebert will examine current, critical 
policy issues within the national context. 

Register today - early bird registration rates will remain in effect until 
December 31, 2020. 

For Conference and registration details, please 
visit: http://www.roma.on.ca/Events/2021ROMAConference.aspx 
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Keep up to date with the rural municipal voice  

of the province, on social. 

  

 Website   Twitter    LinkedIn    Youtube   

 Our mailing address is: 
   200 University Avenue, Suite 801 

Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 3C6 
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Please send any comments about this email to amo@amo.on.ca  

 

 


